
 

Statutory Licensing Sub Committee 
 
A meeting of Statutory Licensing Sub Committee was held on Tuesday, 26th May, 
2020. 
 
Present:   Cllr Paul Kirton (Chairman), Cllr Ken Dixon, Cllr Eileen Johnson,  
 
Officers:  Mandy MacKinnon (PH), Jonathan Nertney (HR,L&C), Leanne Maloney-Kelly, Peter Bell, Margaret 
Waggott, Sarah Whaley (MD) 
 
Also in attendance:   Applicant Peter Williams and his representative Mr Mick Vaines, Sergeant Higgins & PC 
Westmoreland (Cleveland Police)  
 
Apologies:   None 
 
 

SLS 
22/19 
 

Evacuation Procedure 
 
The Evacuation Procedure was noted 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
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LICENSING ACT 2003 
APPLICATION FOR GRANT OF A PREMISE LICENCE  
HIGH SPIRITS, 29A PRINCE REGENT STREET, STOCKTON-ON-TEES TS18 
1DF 
 
 
Prior to the commencement of the meeting, discussions had taken place 
between the applicant and all interested parties. The applicant had agreed to 
amend their operating schedule which attached further conditions to the 
premise licence. The additional conditions satisfied the concerns of the 
interested parties and representations were withdrawn which meant that there 
was no requirement to hold a hearing. 
 
Members of the Committee noted that there was no requirement to hold a 
hearing. 
 
RESOLVED that it be noted there was no requirement to hold a hearing as the 
representations from interested parties had been withdrawn for the reasons as 
detailed above. 
 

 
 

  


